
Dear Parents, 
 

Another School year is upon us and that means it is time to register for S.A.C.C. The School-
Age Child Care Program is licensed by the Department of Human Services to provide child 

care supervision for children whose parents are working or who are not at home 
immediately before or after regular school hours. S.A.C.C. is open from 6:30am to when 

school starts and from when school gets out until 6pm.  
 

For the 2021 – 2022 school all S.A.C.C. programs will be housed at the Taylor School. The 

Taylor school is located at 30401 Taylor St, St Clair Shores, MI 48082. Your students will put 
on the bus by staff members in the morning and then a staff member will pick them up on a 

bus when school gets out.  
 

The enrollment fee is $25.00 per a student or $30.00 a family. The hourly rate is $5.00 and 
there is a sibling discount.  

 
For the first week of school Kindergartners are not able to enjoy S.A.C.C. because they will have 

half days for the first week. Our 1st-5th grade students, can begin to enjoy S.A.C.C. on 

September 8th, 2021.   
 

To Register: 
1. Print Out a Registration Packet now or Pick one up From the Taylor School on 

September 7th. 
2. Fill out the Registration Packet Completely.  

3. Pay the registration fee on Efunds 
(https://payments.efundsforschools.com/v3/districts/55532) 

a. Click Optional Fees and you will the S.A.C.C. Fees. 

4. Pay the Registration Fee. 
5. New This Year: We are requiring Families to put $50.00 or more into their S.A.C.C. 

account. This money will only be used when your child attends S.A.C.C. Whatever you 
don’t use at the end of the year can be transferred over to the following year, used 

towards summer camp, or refunded. 
6. Complete a Weekly Schedule (https://app.informedk12.com/link_campaigns/sacc-

schedule-v-2-electronic-form?token=7q5HXw6BjCdxbfp8PXc4hPpw). 
7. Turn in the completed paperwork to either the Early Childhood Center (located at 23340 

Elmira) or at the Taylor School (Only on September 7th). After the second day of school, 

packets can be turned in at the Taylor School.  
8. You will be considered registered when your fees and paperwork have been received. 

 
 

In Closing; S.A.C.C. fills up every year. Please don’t wait to register as spots are a first come, 
first serve. If you have any questions please contact Kelly Biondo at(  (586)285-8570 or 

kbiondo@lsps.org) Deborah Rempala at ((586)285-8585 or drempala@lsps.org).   
 

 

Thank you and we are looking forward to a fantastic School Year!  
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